
SHREWSBURY HISTORICAL SOCIETY  
PRESENTS AWARDS  

TO SHREWSBURY’S FIRST RESPONDERS  
 
 

                        
 
Pictured left to right: Officer Chris Abbascia, Lt. Nick Perna, Shrewsbury 
Historical Society President Erik Larson, Chief Anderson, and Sgt. Dave Faucher. 
 
 

Each year, as part of its outreach to the community, the 
Shrewsbury Historical Society presents several awards. 
The Shrewsbury History Award is given to a person or 
organization that shows a record of outstanding leadership 
and service to the town. The 2022 Shrewsbury History 
Award was presented to the Shrewsbury Police 
Department, and the Shrewsbury Fire Department. 
Congratulations to the recipients for their contributions to 
the community!  
 
 
 
 
 
 



SHREWSBURY HISTORICAL SOCIETY  
PRESENTS AWARDS  

TO SHREWSBURY’S FIRST RESPONDERS  
      

                        
Pictured above: Shrewsbury Historical Society President Erik Larson and Chief 
Vuona. 
 
The 2022 Shrewsbury History Award was also presented to the 
Shrewsbury Fire Department. Members of the Shrewsbury Fire 
Department are pictured below with Mr. Larson and one of the two 
meticulously restored antique pumpers on display at the Fire Station. 
 

                        
 



 

SHREWSBURY HISTORICAL SOCIETY PRESENTS  
RESTORATION AND PRESERVATION AWARD  

TO JASON POPP 
 
 
 

                                 
                   Mr. Larson with Jason Popp and Family at 686 Main St. 
 

 
The Shrewsbury Historical Society also honors an individual or 
organization that completed a restoration that is an enduring 
example of Shrewsbury's historic architecture. The 2022 
Shrewsbury Historical Society Restoration and Preservation 
Award was presented to Jason Popp for the outstanding interior 
and exterior restoration of the D. A. Ball house at 686 Main 
Street. 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


